
 

 

Did you know the Shaker Heights School District has an Autism Support 

Group for district families raising children with Autism Spectrum Disorder? 

It’s an opportunity for families to be part of a supportive network of 

individuals who offer each other emotional support as well as practical 

advice. 

Join us for the first meeting of the new school year on: 

Monday, October 7 

7:00 PM 

Shaker Middle School Library 

20600 Shaker Boulevard 

Please email Parent Facilitator Beverly Malone at 

malonetraveler@gmail.com or Parent Mentor Holly Palda at 

palda_h@shaker.org if you plan to attend.  
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